

LF110106-34

October 24, 2006

City of Rapid City Jason Green, City Attorney 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Green,

This letter is to ask acknowledgement from your office to hold a raffle within the City of Rapid City.

The Rapid City Arts Council is planning to hold a raffle in conjunction with the yearly fundraiser held on January 20, 2007 held in the Dahl Arts Center Theatre. The Rapid City Arts Council is a not for profit federally recognized 501c(3) organization. See the attached letter as verification.

The mission of the Rapid City Arts Council is to present, promote and preserve the arts in the Black Hills region through education, exhibits, performances, collections, and administration of the Dahl Arts Center.

The money raised by this particular raffle goes to support our free family art days at the Dahl in 2007. The RCAC creates and funds six free family arts days a year. The Family Days include hands-on art experiences, cultural demonstrations, music and literature administered by art teachers and other arts professionals for community children accompanied by parents or family members.

Thank you for your time. Please call if this letter does not provide all the information needed to approve this request. I look forward to hearing from your office in regards to this matter.

Sincerely,

Darla Drew Lerdal

Dahl Arts Center Development and Program